Dear Christchurch City Council members,

My two sisters and I have been Christchurch residents for all our lives. We live down Manor Place, and over time we have all become regular users of Edgar Macintosh Park, which is only a few houses away from us.

The park has kept us occupied for many years, but we have decided there is something missing: a Basketball half-court.

In our younger years, we enjoyed spending many hours in the paddling pool and on the adventure playground. After outgrowing these particular attractions, we have begun to feel that the park does not provide any entertainment for older users.

We think that a Basketball half-court would be a great way to do this, as many of our friends also enjoy playing the sport.

We are aware that there is a Basketball half-court at the Jellie Park skateboarding complex, but this court is often overcrowded, and it would be fantastic to have more than one in that region of the community which is closer to our home.

Please take our idea into consideration, and we hope to hear back from you on this issue.

Yours sincerely, William, Alexandra and Louisa Frost